
Printed on: 04/12/2014 09:05:19

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Dorothy Paton OBJ2013/6914/P 03/12/2014  15:59:38 I am unhappy that yet another basement excavation is being considered for 67 Goldhurst Terrace. 

There is  at present, a basement excavation at No 63 Goldhurst (only 2 doors away) and the work is 

causing considerable disruption in the street.Heavy duty construction regularly takes place on the 

pavement forcing pedestrians onto the road. This site consistently occupies 3 parking bays by blocking 

them with RSJ's. 

This makes resident parking extremely difficult and the noise, dirt etc lowers the tone of the street. If 

you allow yet another major building project this already intolerable situation will be compounded.This 

construction company "Dig for Victory" regularly flouts the parking regulations yet seems to get away 

with it all the time. It was the same when the undertook another basement excavation across the street. 

That coupled with all the other work which the council agree to is making parking almost impossible. 

The road is littered with yellow parking restriction notices some which appear overnight and penalise 

residents who may have parked a few days previous. Yet the builders seem to be able to block the road 

at will. As a council you should consider all aspects of disruption and the planning and parking 

divisions should liaise before allowing large lengthy works which never seem to finish on time. Only a 

certain number should be authorised at a time. This is a residential road which is rapidly turning into a 

giant construction site.
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